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March 26, 2012

Ms. Georgina Moore
Secretary of the University
University Secretariat
Queen’s University
Kingston, Ontario
K7L 3N6

Re: Sustainable Bioc nomy Centre Closure

Dear Ms. M%:

Dr. Andrew Pollard, Director, Sustainable Bioeconomy Centre (SBC) advised the Senate
Advisory Research Committee (SARC) of his wish to close SBC. I am writing to inform you of
the closure, which wa’ proved by SARC at its meeting on March 8, 2012.

Yours sincerely,

StevenN.Lis ,P D
Vice-Principal ( search) and
Chair, Senate Advisory Research Committee
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